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 19th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Year 6 Performance of Alice in Wonderland 
 
We would like to invite you to the Year 6 performance of Alice in Wonderland 
– The Musical. The performance will be on Thursday 11th July at 4pm in the 
Junior School Hall. 
 
At 3.30pm, we will require all children to remain in school so that they can get 
ready for the performance. Your child can bring in an additional snack to eat at 
the end of the school day and they will need plenty of water. 
 
A letter regarding costumes will be sent out early next week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Natasha          Harley  
6 Maple       6 Acer 

 


